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topic Notes 

Attendance: Louise Gel, Michelle Gulka, Kara Fidelack, Kathy Bank, 
Sanchal Bjerland, Shaunna Galacz, kelli Boen, Cassandra Boen, Jaime 
Zanger, Phoenix Dickson, Renee Didluck 

1.  Treasurer’s report   
Bill paid for December golden 
tickets.  
Balance $8093.95 

2. SRC report 

 

February 1 - 11 - Card Making 
Contest.  Classrooms will be each given a kit of 
craft supplies that could be used for making 
Valentine's or Friendship cards for the Level 4 
residents of the Hudson Bay Health Care 
Facility.  Grade 7 Arts Ed Students will be making 
each resident a mailbox.  The mailboxes will be 
set up at the front office.  Students can drop 
their cards into the mailboxes by Feb 11th and 
they will be delivered to the residents on 
Valentine's Day.   
(This part doesn't need to be in the newsletter) 
For each card that you make, you can enter your 
name into a draw to win some fantastic 
Valentine's prizes that will be on display at the 
office.  We will draw for the prizes on 
Valentine's Day. 
 
February 2 -4th - Crush-O-Grams - (High School 
Only).  High school students will be able to 
purchase a Crush pop for their special friends for 
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$1.00.  Drinks will be delivered on Valentine's 
Day. 
 
February 9th - Bingo.  We were unable to host 
bingo in January, so we will try again this 
month.  Students will be each given a free bingo 
card to play.  Numbers will be called throughout 
the day over the intercom.  Students can win 
fabulous prizes for creating the first straight line, 
Letter X, Letter T, or blackout.  Extra cards will 
be available for purchase for $1.00.  All bingo 
proceeds will be going to Telemiracle. 
 
Feb 14th - Pink, Red and White Day.   
High school Crush-O-Grams will be handed out.   
Matchmaker forms will be available to high 
school students for $1.00. 
Student made cards will be delivered to the 
Level 4 residents. 
 
Feb 18th - Pink Shirt Day 
Anti-Bullying Day in Canada is February 23, 
2022.  Diversity is becoming more visible than 
every as people continue to embrace their 
cultures, identities and true selves in more open 
and direct ways.  Join us in celebrating diversity 
and wear a pink shirt this Friday. 
 
Feb 28th - March 4th - Candy Guess.  Jars of 
candy will be set up at the front office.  For 50 
cents, you can guess how many candies are in 
the jar.  The winner will be the closest student 
without going over.  All proceeds will be going to 
Telemiracle. 
March 2nd - Mr. Freezie sale.  Small freezies will 
be 50 cents, and Jumbo freezies will be 
$1.00.  All proceeds will be going to Telemiracle.  

 
3. New school calendar 

2022-2023 

SCC Calendar Feedback  

Calendar specifics are:  

Regular Calendar  



194 teacher days (9 non-instruction)  

185 student days  

NETA convention day; 3.5 school improvement 

planning days; 3.5 school administrative 

planning days  

310-minute instructional days (955.8 hours)  

Student led conferences in evenings (10 hours)  

February includes a full week break in 

conjunction with Family Day  

Spring break is aligned with Easter  

Alternate Calendar Differences  

183 teacher days (8 non-instructional)  

174 student days  

330-minute instructional day (957 hours)  

The Board will review feedback and finalize 

calendars.  Please contact the Director with any 

questions and/or complete feedback form (Also 

accessed by QR code) by March 18th, 2022. 

 

 



 

 
Complete survey on-line and send in  
 



5. Innovation Sprints 

 

Kara Share 
- Based on teacher choice of 

needs in the classroom 
- Set goals and choose strategy 
- Decide when and with whom 
- Clarify vision  
- Complete research 
- Participate in huddles 
- Work through praction 

process 

6. Sexting, Social-Media 
and Online Safety Survey 
 
 

SGT. BRIAN 

TRAINOR 

After 27 years of policing, 
and having seen most 
types of bullying, cyber-
bullying, and workplace 
harassment, the time had 
come to educate 
students, employees, and 
seniors on how to prevent 
abuse and harassment. 

 

HBCS has partnered with the RCMP 
to work with students grades 7-12 
on an in- house project around 
safety of social media use. HB has 
been identified as an area with risky 
online behaviors. A not-so-new site 
is getting lots of new traffic. It is 
called Omegle. Omegle is a free online 

chat website that allows users to socialize with 
others without the need to register. The service 
randomly pairs users in one-on-one chat sessions 
where they chat anonymously using the names 
"You" and "Stranger" or "Stranger 1" and "Stranger 
2" in the case of Spy mode. 
 
Ask RCMP if they are willing to do anything with 
the 4-6 group as far as awareness 
Look into guest speaker 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Online_chat
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Online_chat
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Registered_user


Research “Stay at Home” course 

 

 

7. Staff Appreciation Week 

DATE: Feb 6, 2022-Feb 12, 

2022 

THEME: Pulling Together 

 

Group met to discuss idea without 
admin present 
 
 
 
 

 


